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Meiji Dairy Australasia Pty. Ltd. 

Modern Slavery Statement for the financial year ending 31 March 2024 

This Modern Slavery Statement describes the steps taken by Meiji Dairy Australasia Pty. Ltd. 

(“MDA”) during its financial year ending 31 March 2024 to address modern slavery risks in its 

operations and supply chains in accordance with the Australian Modern Slavery Act 2018 (Cth). 

MDA does not tolerate modern slavery within its business or within its supply chains. MDA is 

committed to ensuring that it complies with all measures to identify, manage, and mitigate the risks 

of modern slavery within its business, and expects its suppliers to abide by the same values.  

1. Business Structure and Operations

MDA is a wholly owned subsidiary of Meiji Co., Ltd. (ñMeijiò) which is a Japanese food company, 

and Reassurance, and makes a positive contribution to the lives of people around the world by 

offering products and services in a wide range of fields to every generation, from infants to seniors. 

Based in Japan, the Meiji Group also does business in the U.S., Europe, Asia, and Oceania with 

more than 17,000 employees around the world. 

The Meiji Group conducts business mainly in the fields of food and pharmaceuticals in about 200 

countries and regions. In the food business, Meiji manufactures and sells milk and dairy products, 

processed foods, confectioneries, nutritional products, and more. Meiji has 20 Group companies 

and 25 production plants in Japan, while overseas it has 16 Group companies in such places as 

China, Thailand, Singapore, Australia, and the U.S. 

MDA is based in Melbourne, and has a branch office in Singapore. MDA is mainly in charge of 

procurement of food ingredients and raw materials used by Meiji in its manufacturing, employs one 

(1) employee at its head office in Melbourne, and two (2) at its branch office in Singapore. They are

employed in accordance with the local laws and regulations of such municipalities and countries, 

including, but not limited to, ensuring wages at or above the statutory minimum are paid, and 
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taken above on an ongoing basis. 

This Statement was approved by the Board of Directors of MDA on 2 September 2024. 

Seiji Hirano 

Managing Director 

2 September 2024 


